



Sussex Area PR

Committee Meeting Minutes Tuesday 14/02/17

In Attendance –

Steve L (Chair) 07838 255113 lindleystc@msn.com

Nick S (Treasurer) 07763 138721

Barry K 07533 235474 bazzerk@hotmail.co.uk

Adam M 07581 077388 admadcap@yahoo.co.uk

Dave P 07758 117218 dgpconsulting73@gmail.com

Ben R 07903 861754 benray21@yahoo.co.uk

Neil P 07841 013249 neilpirie68@gmail.com

Arthur P 07450 464810 aperezth@hotmail.co.uk

Apologies –

Lauren F 07754 292 495 laurenfaming01@gmail.com

Positions Vacant –

Vice Chair, Minute Secretary, Tea Person, 12 Step List Coordinator,
PR/H&I Liaison, Sussex Area Website Liaison, Presentations,
Outreach

Treasurers Opening Balance –

£0.00

Business –

Steve L voted in as Chairperson.

Nick S voted in as Treasurer.

Dave P will look after Tea commitment next month.

Neil P will look after Tea commitment for April.

Neil P “volunteered” to take minutes this month.

Steve L and Nick S will attend ASC Wed 15/02/17 to seek ratification.

Steve L will ask area about literature starter pack. (All previous literature had been returned to area when committee folded.)

Steve L will produce a budget forecast. (All previous funds had been returned to area when committee folded.)

Committee decided on running a £250 float. Nick S will approach ASC about this Wed 15/02/17.

Steve L will contact UKPI to inform them of the new Sussex committee.

Committee agreed that some PI training would be a good Idea, Steve L will speak to UKPI about the possibly of a training day in Brighton.

Arthur P handed over PI service literature folders and email details.

Email info is –

Server:- *email.ukna.org*

Email address – *sussex.pr@ukna.org*

Arthur P mentioned that there are outstanding enquires on the email account. Steve L will look into these and bring them to the next committee meeting.

Arthur P will provide ASC guidelines attaining to service positions and suggested clean time etc.

Basic guidelines are – All nominees are members of NA, attending NA meetings regularly, working the NA program of recovery, and be familiar with the 12 Traditions of NA, and the 12 Concepts for NA service.

Must follow PR/PI guidelines when doing service for this committee.

Discussions –

Barry K how we are contacted? How do people approach us?

Arthur indicated that most formal contact is received via the UKNA website.

Steve L described possible outreach ideas, looking at outlying communities etc and taking the message to them.

Dave P highlighted the fact that he drugs services throughout the area are being squeezed on budget and that we should be approaching them.

Arthur P suggested that we try and set up a working relationship with Pavilions.

Steve L suggested approaching Service providers, Homeless centres, Police and criminal justice workers. Adam M has previous contacts with a lot of these agencies.

Adam M suggested updating the map of local doctor's surgeries and pharmacies, possible poster and business card campaign.

Treasurers Closing Balance –

£0.00

NEXT MEETING TUESDAY 14/03/17, 7:30PM

FRIENDS MEEING HOUSE

SHIP STREET

BRIGHTON